
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Donaldson’s Newsletter 

  April 18th – 22nd, 2016  
Content topics for the week… 

Bible- Ruth Chapters 2, 3 and 4  

 Test Date: Wednesday, April 20th     

 Memory Verse: Deuteronomy 6:5 

 Recite by Friday, April 29th    

  

Math- Lessons 113-117 

 Test Date: Tuesday, April 19th   

 

Science- Chapter 1: Plants  

 Test Date: Wednesday, April 27th  

 

We will spend two weeks on this story. 

Due to Field Day, our tests will be on 

Thursday! 

 

Reading- Let’s Go Rock Collecting 

 Test Date: Thursday, April 28th    

 

Grammar- Helping Verbs 

 Test Date: Thursday, April 28th   

   

Spelling- Vowel Variant /o/ a(l), ough 

 Test Date: Thursday, April 28th      

 

 
 

Other reminders… 

 The ACA Art Exhibit will be Friday, 

April 15th from 3:30-5, Sunday, April 

17th from 2-4 and Monday, April 18th 

from 8-11. Our class will visit the art 

show on Monday morning.   

 Spring School Holidays will be Friday, 

April 22nd and Monday, April 25th.  

 Field Day will be Friday, April 29th. 

More details coming home soon.    

T-shirt orders are due by Thursday, 

April 21st.   

 Scholastic Book Orders are due by 

Thursday, April 21st. The code to 

order online is HYHQ3.  

 Seed projects are due Fri., April 29th!  

 

 

Spelling Words 
1. ball             Challenge Words 

2. talk   11. football 

3. fought  12. hallway 

4. hall            13. sidewalk  

5. bought         14. thoughtful 

6. all           15. always 

7. chalk 

    8. small        

    9. thought 

10. fall  

 

 

 
  
 
 

 Please let me know by Tuesday, April 
19th if your plans have changed for 

attending the field trip since the date 
was postponed. We apologize for having 

to reschedule.  We are praying for 
beautiful weather on the 26th!  

 Field Trip to Callaway Gardens 
-Our field trip has been rescheduled for 
Tuesday, April 26th. 
-We will leave no later than 7:15.   
-Parents can follow the bus or meet us at 
the gate.  
-Send a labeled sack lunch and labeled drink 
for your child and all adults attending. 
-Students may wear jeans and a spirit 
shirt or regular uniform bottoms with 
tennis shoes.  
-There is a gift shop so please send/bring 
money if your child would like to shop.   
-We expect great behavior from each 
student, and we must follow our schedule 
and stay together at all times! 


